California Nursing Students’

CANSAL

News from CNSA: Email Broadcast

In this Broadcast:
1 Register NOW! Membership Meeting South — February 24 at CSU San Marcos
2 Read the new Range of Motion (Winter 2018)
3  Follow our Social Media — Win a Gift Card!
a. Instagram
b. Facebook
c. Twitter
4 Community Health toolkits
a. Save A Heart Campaign
b. National Influenza Vaccination Week (December 2017)
c. Lung Cancer Awareness (November 2017)
5 Director’s Spotlight: Meet Your CNSA Board
a. Membership North Director: Emily Anderson
b. Convention Director: Conrad Delmundo
6 Chapter Spotlight: Our Outstanding Members at Work
a. Fresno State
7 Get Involved: Join A Committee Today!
8 Image of Nursing: Send In Your Chapter Photo!
9 Cultural Diversity Resources
10 CNSA Text Alerts: Now Available

Don’t miss this CNSA event! Free Registration & lunch is provided.
Register — https://form.jotform.com/cnsamembership/mms2018
Agenda — click here

The most current and up-to-date issue of our newsletter. Click here

1.) Save a Heart Campaign — click here
2.) National Influenza Vaccination Week — click here
3.) Lung Cancer Awareness — click here




1.) Instagram: c.n.s.a_
2.) Facebook: California Nursing Students Association (CNSA)
3.) Twiter: CNSA_California

1.) Membership North Director: Emily Anderson — click here
2.) Convention Director: Conrad Del Mundo — click here

1.) Fresno State —click here

Interested to be more involved with CNSA? Join a committee! Click here for more information and about
specific committees and their respective responsibilities.

Interested in promoting a positive Image of Nursing? This year, the CNSA board wants to see what your
chapter is doing for Nursing! Send in photos of how your chapter is showcasing a positive image and we will
post it to our social media sites.

Just fill out this JotForm and see your photo soon

https://form.jotform.com/73326734378161

With our committees growing, Cultural Awareness Committee is part of a generation of diverse individuals
coming together to bring awareness to the multicultural sensitive care in California. To become more patient-
centric we need the help of individuals like you. Come see free resources to aid you ,email, and find out more
here:

http://www.cnsa.org/cultural-awareness

Text “CNSAMEMBER” to 84483 to receive text alerts from CNSA



